To: Ben Bolt Palito Blanco ISD School Board

RE: Ag Dept

Good Evening,

The Ben Bolt FFA has competed in District LDE and placed in all categories. Unfortunately they did not
advance to state but our students did well.

At this time students in the Ag Mech classes are putting projects together for outside sources. Students
have learned to weld and will continue to hone their skills. All other Ag classes are going steady as well,
for example some classes are assisting with landscape around the high school as well as other projects.

All of the students that are enrolled in the wildlife class were able to take the Hunter’s Education course.
All the students enrolled passed the test, and they are beginning to undertake Boater’s Education.

We will continue to push the Ag Dept to new limits and with support from the community and
the school board we can continue to accomplish this goal.

Thank you,

Leonel Jauregui

Agriculture Science Teacher

Ben Bolt Palito Blanco ISD



